

MEMORANDUM

Date: December 27, 2021

To: The Honorable Chair and Members

Pima County Board of Supervisors

From: Jan Lesher Acting County Administrator

Cost of COVID-19 Related Care for County Employees Re:

At the Supervisors meeting of December 21, 2021, Supervisor Christy asked how much health care for County employees related to treatment of COVID-19 positive employees has cost Pima County.

The following provides the response, non-inclusive of testing costs:

Medical Costs

\$3,619,671 or 6.5 percent of total medical expenses paid

Pharmacy Costs

\$ 147,920

Total

\$3,767,591

JL/dym

Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Deputy County Administrator for Public Works Francisco García, MD, MPH, Deputy County Administrator & Chief Medical Officer, Health and Community Services Cathy Bohland, Director, Pima County Human Resources Michelle Campagne, Director, Pima County Finance & Risk Management